CENTER SCENES. ..

CorpiALLY INVITED

LCYDC has been working in close partnership with
our friends in Southwest Alabama since 2019. First looking
back during the State of Alabama’s Bicentennial to place a
historical marker near the site of the old Prestwick High
School. And since 2020 we have worked in the presentand
looked towards the future in collaboration with Prestwick
Community Outreach. You are cordially invited to join us
in commemorating our efforts with the Ribbon-cutting
Ceremony for Prestwick Community Outreach Center
which will be held on Thursday, January 19cth ac 11:00
a.m. Join us in this celebration of hope.

Hore IN BAcKPACK

LCYDC and PCO accepted a recent generous donation
from Lynch Chevrolet/Cadillac of Auburn. Our Hope and
Health in a Backpack project has been distributing healthy
food and snack items to students in Washington County
public schools since August thanks to grant received from
Save the Children and from Genral Motors. Lynch stepped
up with a match to the GM Grant with a $5,000.00 gift.
Our thanks to Mark Hall, Arthur Cooper and all of our
friends at Lynch Chevrolet Cadillac who are investing in
good health and bright futures!

2022 HoLipay BRUNCHING

Thank you to our amazing Voyages Females who acted
as the hostesses for our 2022 Holiday Brunch celebration.
Congratulations once again to all Anniversary recipients
and kudos to our 20222 Moreman Award recipient,
Meghan Hayward.
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BLESSINGS RUNNING OVER

We are so very appreciative to all who gifted us with their time, supplies, gifts and monetary donations including:
Lowes, Lee County Association of Realtors, Mrs. and Mrs. Terry Woodall, The Yoga Group, Trinity Lutheran Church,
Ms. Comelia Johnson, Mrs. Trudy Jackson-Hung, Mayor Ron Anders and others. Our blessings were truly running over

throughout this holiday season and we are ever so grateful.

Froaring ON

Our Chanticleer Learning Center staff and students
participated in the Opelika Christmas Parade in early
December. It was a magical time - many thanks to Art
Teacher, Monica Foster, for leading this effort.
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Our boys enjoyed balling at the Boys and Girls Club of
Greater Lee County.

Future Leaders

Greater Peace
Baptist - led by Rew.
Clifford Jones - has
continually poured
into the children of
LCYDC through the
years. Their Leadership
Academy  graduated
several of our students
and imparted knowledge to them which will pay untold
dividends far into the future - we are so grateful.

Thank You Mt. Zion

Mt Zion Baptist and The Pearls Ministry gifted our
children with enough wonderful hygiene supplies to get
them fresh and clean through the new year - many, many
thanks!




